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EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Federal 42-33 well pit
1 message

Eckman - DNR, Annie <annie.eckman@state.co.us> Fri, Jun 6, 2014 at 4:15 PM
To: "EnviroScan, OGCC" <OGCC.EnviroScan@state.co.us>

Please upload email below to REM #7276 and to Facility ID #436996

Thanks,
Ann C Eckman, PG

Environmental Protection Specialist

 

co_dnr_div_ogcc_300_rgb_ltrhd_v3

 

P 303.894.2100 | F 303.894.2109

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203

annie.eckman@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

 

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: David Wyman <brokenbox6431@yahoo.com>
Date: Tue, Jun 3, 2014 at 8:19 PM
Subject: Re: Federal 42-33 well
To: "Eckman - DNR, Annie" <annie.eckman@state.co.us>

Ann

I checked those coordinates, they are correct.  That is a very big, almost pond sized, pit.  I
suspect that it might have been a mud pit that was then probably used as a production pit.  Its
actually way bigger than the regular production pits that I am used to.  It is heavily vegetated
with trees and brush in the pit and along the banks.  It has probably been 20-25 years since it
was used.  The current landowner is interested in signing some type of document asking us to
leave it as is since it has such verdant growth in and around it.  He felt that that would be
preferable to reclaiming it and then having to deal with the new scar and the re-vegetation
process.   

Thanks
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David L Wyman

On Tuesday, June 3, 2014 12:12 PM, "Eckman - DNR, Annie" <annie.eckman@state.co.us>
wrote:

Hi David,

Thanks for the mark-up, it is very helpful.

Can you check the GPS coordinates you gave me for the Federal 42-33 (Latof 40.274283 and
long of -107.386421).  It does plot on what looks like a small pit or pond, but not adjacent to a
well.

Thanks,
Annie

Ann C Eckman, PG

Environmental Protection Specialist
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